City of Taylor, North Dakota 
June 8, 2020 at 7:00 pm.
The regular City Council meeting was called to order by Mayor Russ Myran. 
Council Members present: Travis Christensen, Daryl Jurgens and Emory Vaagen. 
Visitors; Sheriff’s Deputy Ray Kaylor, Reid Vaagen and Kenny Christianson
The minutes of the May 11, 2020 City Council meeting were approved as read. 
Sheriff’s Deputy Ray Kaylor gave a patrol report. 
Opera House insulation will be installed.
Privately owned lots being mowed by the City will be billed.
Sewer main cleaning has been done. There are several spots that need maintenance work. A bid will be supplied by Pipe Detectives to review. 
The resolution setting the auditor’s bond limit was moved by Emory Vaagen and seconded by Daryl Jurgens. MC
May financial report was approved as read.
Travis Christensen moved to approve June bills, seconded by Emory Vaagen. MC
	
	
	
	

	GENERAL
	8663
	Lisa Aune
	$900.00 

	
	8664
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8665
	MDU
	$79.20 

	
	8666
	VOID
	$0.00 

	
	8667
	Richardton Merchant
	$300.00 

	
	8668
	Lisa Aune
	$325.15 

	
	8669
	Cenex
	$102.57 

	
	
	
	

	HIWAY
	8664
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8665
	MDU
	$81.85 

	
	 
	
	

	Opera House
	8670
	Stark Development Corp
	$100.00 

	
	8671
	Joe's Electric
	$5,327.80 

	
	 
	
	

	WATER
	8665
	MDU
	$243.24 

	
	8672
	SW Water
	$3,327.50 

	
	8673
	Sackman Electric
	$563.36 

	
	8664
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	 
	
	

	SEWER
	8664
	Ross Myran
	$500.00 

	
	8665
	MDU
	$118.12 

	
	8674
	Pipe Detectives
	$34,862.20 

	
	 
	 
	 

	GARBAGE
	8675
	MGM Sanitation
	$3,268.00 



The next meeting date will be June 23, 2020 at 7:00 pm for the Re-Organizational meeting.
The next regular City council meeting will be July 13, 2020.
Daryl Jurgens moved to adjourn at 8:12 pm seconded by Travis Christensen. MC
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